
 

 

 

 

June 10, 2022 

 

Rebecca Goldstein 

Community College Capital Program Manager 

State University of New York 

Office for Capital Facilities F209 

SUNY Plaza, 353 Broadway 

Albany, NY 12246 

 

Dear Ms. Goldstein 

 

Please accept this statement that Fulton-Montgomery Community College has the requisite HEERF 

funding available and uncommitted to support the proposed COVID-related capital project request. 

 

The campus senior leadership team has reviewed the proposed projects and determined that these 

projects are within the appropriate scope defined by New York State and the U.S. Department of 

Education. Further, we have deemed these projects to be priority in our institutional response to the 

current global pandemic. 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information or clarification. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory Truckenmiller, Ph.D. 

President 


